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November Birthdays:
16 - Pam Etheridge

A note to members:
If you would like to see your name

In this space, please give your
birthday to Cathy Holman,

no need to give your birth year!

2020 Meeting/Lesson Schedule

October 27 - NEW MEETING LOCATION!!

November 17 - NEW MEETING LOCATION!!

December 15 - Christmas Party NEW MEETING
LOCATION!!

PLEASE NOTE THE DATES OF NOVEMBER
AND DECEMBER! (NOT THE 4TH TUESDAY)

NEW LOCATION FOR FUTURE
MEETINGS-BEGINNING OCTOBER 27

COMMUNITY LEARNING CENTER
KENDALLVILLE

2021 QUILT CHALLENGE
The 2020 Quilt Challenge has

been RE-issued for 2021.
Your quilt must have 20 items and

be no larger than 40x40. If you
need the paper detailing the rules

please see Susie Hague.

Next Meeting:
Tuesday

November 17

Noble Nimble Thimbles will be meeting at the Community Learning Center in Kendallville
for the rest of this year and for 2021.  The “old cafeteria” has room over 200 people to meet
under Noble County Health guidelines.  Parking is in the back of the building and the
entrance is on the west side, off Riley Street.  Our room is on the left, just down the hall.
Masks are required, and we will be sitting at chairs and tables at a safe distance.

Please stay home if you feel safer being away from group meetings.  We will be in touch
through our newsletter and our Facebook group page.

Directions: The address is 401 E. Diamond St., Kendallville.  If you are coming south on
Highway 3, come up Main Street and turn right at the second light on Diamond St. (Hite
Funeral Home is on that corner.) Turn left on Riley Street to go the parking lot. If you are
coming in on Highway 6, turn south on Riley Street. (Community State Bank is on that
corner.) Continue to the parking lot.



Mask Winners

Funniest-Mari Davis

Prettiest-Staci Stump

Most Creative-Jane
Bartholomew

Most Colorful- Shari
Taggert

We will be helping to donate sewing machines for the Community Learning Center, in return
for allowing us to meet in their building.

If you are willing (and able!) we will be collecting money toward the purchase of machines
at our October meeting.  The club voted last month to also purchase a machine for the CLC.
Each machine costs about $450.

We would like to thank Sharon
Zonker for filling the position of Vice

President!

Our agreement with her was for one
year and it would not be an automatic

move into the President’s position.
Therefore we will also be needing a
President. (Cheryl says it’s not that
difficult-she delegates as much as

possible!!).

If either of these positions interest
you, please contact Cheryl Coons.

Noble Nimble Thimbles, PO Box 177, Albion, IN• 46701
www.noblenimblethimbles.com

Noblenimblethimbles on Facebook

President - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com
Vice President -

Secretary - Althea Clugston althea.2010@live.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters  marpeters0624@gmail.com
Newsletter - Cathy Holman cdholman@frontier.com

Historian - Althea Clugston   althea.2010@live.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson  marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org

Program Coordinator - Pam Etheridge   pametheridge@gmail.com
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com

SECRETARY NOTES

The September meeting and annual garage sale were held in the parking
lot of the Noble County Annex-it was a beautiful fall evening. The last
meeting for NNT was January 2020.

20 members and 3 officers were present-Althea Clugston wrote on the
attendance sheet each person present, instead of passing around the
clipboard.

For Show & Tell there were 14 people with 26 items.

Beth Spaw is collecting old metal spice containers, in case you have any
you would like to give to her.


